
Welcome To Fourth Grade 2019-2020  
Greetings from your teachers!  We look forward to a wonderful school year! 

Students are expected to enter fourth grade with their basic 
multiplication and division facts memorized.  We will be starting 
the year with timed tests for those facts and move quickly into 
mixed multiplication and division. Please label all of your child’s 
notebooks and folders with their name and homeroom. 

Supplies requested for this year: 

❏ 1.5 inch ring hard binder for your H.A.B. (not a “D- ring” please) 
❏ 4 single subject spiral notebooks - Black, Blue, Yellow, Green 
❏ 5 plastic folders with 3 prongs - Black, Blue, Yellow, Green, and Red 
❏ 1 miscellaneous classwork folder (any design or color) 
❏ 3 jumbo book socks* 
❏ 1 pencil case (large enough to fit all materials within the desk-preferably soft) 
❏ pencils (to be replenished throughout the year) 
❏ eraser tips 
❏ 2 pens (any color) 
❏ 2 standard-sized highlighters (any color) 
❏ crayons (24-pack) 
❏ colored pencils (12-pack) 
❏ 2 dry-erase markers with student’s initials 
❏ 3 jumbo glue sticks 
❏ 1 pair student scissors 
❏ 1 package of post-it notes (3x3) 
❏ 10 clear page protectors 
❏ whiteboard eraser or old sock 
❏ Earbuds/headphones to be used with the Chromebook 

4th Grade Wish List: 
★ disinfectant wipes 
★ dry-erase markers 
★ pencils  
★ erasers 

Special Areas Classes: 
❏ Music - 1 folder any design/color 
❏ Library - 1 folder any design/color 
❏ Spanish  - 1 folder any design/color (may 

use folder from last year)  
 

Notes: Please send in only what your child needs. All extra supplies can be kept at home and sent in 
on an “as needed” basis. Please do not buy sticky book covers as they may damage the books. ALL 
items may need to be replaced throughout the year.  We also ask that students avoid bringing 
pencils, erasers, and school supplies that resemble toys. These things create a distraction for 
students and interrupt the learning environment. Thank you! 


